AL\

Pukeatua Primary School
2" March 2022
Kia ora whanau

Just recently we informed you all that we had whanau and a few students who have tested positive for
Covid19 and are in isolation for ten days following the Ministry of Health guidelines.

The school is supporting this whanau to ensure they are receiving the care and support they need.

Since we sent out this notice our roll has dropped to nearly half. These whanau and students do not have
Covid and are not isolating, it is because whanau are worried and concerned about sending their child to
school.

We would however like to encourage you to send your child back to school for their learning as we have
rigorous health and safety measures in place and research has shown that it’s great for a child’s wellbeing
and learning to be at school with their friends and school staff.

Just to remind whanau your job as parent remains the same, too: please continue to keep a close
watch of your whanau members for anyone with symptoms. If unwell, please stay at home, notify
the school and get advice about getting a COVID-19 test.

Advice I received from the Ministry of Health and Education regarding schools who have been exposed
to positive cases of Covid 19.

e carefully watch your children for any Covid19 symptoms and if they start to show keep your child
at home.

e inform the school as soon as possible.

e contact your health professionals for guidelines and next steps.

e If no Covid signs your child can come to school.

e Remember the school is here to support you in any way we can.

If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to contact us at school.
Our school is still open for learning on Monday 28" Feb 2022 for all children.

Kia kaha koutou - Together we are strong.

Nga mihi mahana

All the staff of Pukeatua Primary School



Kokiri p |
PUI{G atu a Tru S t 17 Fraser Street Wainuiomata,

Lower Hutt
04 920 6469

2" March 2022

Dear Wainuiomata Community/ Childcare Providers/Business Owners/Community
Groups/Individuals and Whanau,

You will be aware that COVID 19 has come into our community.

Kokiri Pukeatua in Fraser Street has been contracted to assist Wainuiomata community
members who may be affected by COVID 19 - either personally or by association - ie in
your household - and who are now in isolation.

We have a range of services available to help community members while isolating.

Please email to: manaaki.kokiripukeatua@atiawa.com and we will be in touch as soon
as possible.

Warm Regards,

Kokiri Pukeatua Trust
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